
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school! Just a little reminder of the wonderful festive events we have 
planned for you all - including: 
 

Christmas Raffle 

 Tickets went on sale for this today - they cost £1 per strip, cash to be sent in your 
children's book bags or in the red post box outside the office. Tickets will then be 
returned in your child's bag 

 Prizes include a bungee jump, £50 Smyths Toys gift cards, an Amazon tablet, 
restaurant vouchers, beauty vouchers, £50 Amazon gift card and much more! A full 
list to date is attached 

 Special thanks to Claire Caplan, Penny Adaarewa, Stephanie Gorman and Sarah 
Elworthy for helping to put this together 

Quiz Night 

 Family quiz night on 4th December at 7pm 
 To sign up, please email discovery.fods@gmail.com 
 Please register as early as possible so you can receive your questions in time! 
 Special thanks to Sarah Brett and Tony Lyons for helping to put this together 

Christmas Elf Hunt 

 There are 23 naughty elves hidden in windows across Kings Hill, as well as 1 extra 
special visitor – can you find them all to be in with a chance of winning a Christmas 
hamper donated by new local business Not at the Supermarket? 

 Runs 1st – 23rd December, with the winner being announced on 23rd December at 
7pm 

 Entry is just £2 – sign up at www.pta-events.co.uk/thediscoveryschool 
 Special thanks to all our lovely volunteers for displaying posters in windows 

Christmas Dress Down Day 

 Wear something festive to school on 9th December in exchange for £1 

 
Many thanks, 

mailto:discovery.fods@gmail.com
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/thediscoveryschool


Sarah Elworthy – FODS PTA 


